
 

AUGUST 8, 2015 

9am-1pm 
 

Location: 
DeKalb International 
Student Center 
3318 Midway Road 
Decatur, GA 30032 

DeKalb Students deserve to return to a beautiful 
school on the first day of classes.  

WE NEED YOU! 
 Invite your neighbors, bring flowers to plant and make a 

difference in the life of a child. 
 

For more information contact  
Dana Harris at djharris@nextstepsyep.org or 

 or Rodney Reese at rreese@dekalbcountyga.gov 


